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Minutes 
Legislative Subcommittee 

Monday, May 24, 2010 
Don Davis Room 

City Hall 
 
 
The Legislative Subcommittee meeting was called to order at 4:09 p.m. and opened 
with the pledge. 
 
Attendees:  Helen Ludwig, L. E. Hutton, Helen Ludwig, Rhonda Peoples-Waters and 
Tatiana Salvador            Excused: Braxton Gillam and Kirby Oberdorfer  
 
Others in attendance: Carla Miller, Ethics Officer, Scott Shine, Ethics Commission, and 
Susan Stewart, Ethics Coordinator 
  
The minutes from the May 12 Legislative Subcommittee minutes were unanimously 
approved.  
 
Helen Ludwig, presiding as Chair called on Carla who described the J-bill relating to the 
Ethics Commission and the difference in the bill compared to the request to the Charter 
Revision Commission.  
 
The J-bill timeline and process were discussed. 
 
Discussion followed. 
 
Rhonda made a motion that the Legislative Subcommittee support J-1 and leave it open 
to amendments as the Ethics Commission goes forward with research and meeting and 
prioritize what is most important and ask the full commission for support it and make 
sure further recommendation are developed. A motion was made to defer the vote to 
the regular Ethics Commission meeting. The motion was approved unanimously. 



 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned 4:55 p.m. 
 
__________________     ___________________ 
Susan Stewart      Date of Approval 
Ethics Coordinator 
 
This is a summary of the meeting and is not a verbatim transcription. A tape recording 
of these proceedings is available in the Duval Legislative Delegation Office at City Hall. 
 
 


